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Filed by e-mail and RESS 

 

November 22, 2018 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

RE: EB-2018-0218 Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie Rate Application 

Energy Probe Additional Interrogatory 
 

Energy Probe has reconsidered its approach to confidential interrogatories and has decided to 

follow the approach followed by OEB Staff. The additional interrogatory is written so that it does 

not disclose confidential information. Like OEB Staff, Energy Probe understands that it may be 

necessary for the Applicant to request confidential treatment for all or part of its responses to the 

questions in this interrogatory. 

 

Respectfully submitted on behalf of Energy Probe. 

 

         

Original signed by 

 

_________________ 

Tom Ladanyi 

Consultant to Energy Probe  

 

tom.ladanyi@rogers.com 
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